
BUDGET HEARING

In compliance with the provisions of RSAs 32:5 and 40:13, II-a(c), the School Board of the
White Mountains Regional School District, including the towns of Carroll, Dalton, Jefferson,
Lancaster, and Whitefield, will hold a public hearing on the proposed 2025-2026 budget.

The budget hearing will be held at the White Mountains Regional High School
Auditorium on Wednesday, January 8, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. In case of cancellation due to
inclement weather, the meeting will be rescheduled for Thursday, January 9, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.

Informational packets will be available prior to the hearing on our website at SAU36.org.
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